
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A big warm welcome or welcome back to 

everyone. Our topic this term will be 

Traditional Tales. You may support your 

child by reading or telling traditional tales 

at home, encouraging them to join in with 

repeated lines and asking them lots of 

questions about the stories they hear. We 

look forward to a lovely year ahead! 

  

 

 

This Half Term Happy Birthday 

to… 

Maddie   Nicholas   Ranulph   Tianna    

Hollie 

 

Dates to remember: 

Parents Meetings – 11 September at 1.30pm and 2.30pm 

Harvest Festival –13 October at 1.45pm 

Celebrations Assembly – 20 October at 2.30pm 

Halloween Party – 20 October (letter to follow) 

 

 

We now offer 30 hours free nursery 

education for any pupils entitled to this 

initiative. In line with this provision, we have 

altered our timings slightly for nursery 

sessions. The new timings are listed in the 

table below. 

Beginning of 

the Week 

Monday and Tuesday 9am -3pm 

Wednesday 8.45am -11.45am 

End of the 

Week 

Wednesday 12.15pm-3.15pm 

Thursday and Friday 9am – 3pm 

30 Hours Monday – Friday 9am – 3pm 

Mornings Monday – Friday 8.45am -11.45am 

Afternoons Monday – Friday 12.15pm-3.15pm 

  

Our Harvest Festival will take place at 

Church on Friday 13 October at 2.45pm. 

Parents are invited into school that 

afternoon at 1.45pm to take part in 

Harvest activities and we will then all walk 

to the church for our Harvest Festival. All 

are welcome to join us. 

Celebrations Assembly will take place in the 

school hall on Friday 20 October at 2.30pm, 

when behaviour certificates for the half term 

will be given out. All are welcome to attend.  

 

Our Halloween Party will take place on Friday 

20 October. Children may attend in fancy 

dress. A letter will be sent out closer to the 

time for children to swap sessions that week 

and give further details. 

Please could parents ensure that children have 

a labelled pair of wellington boots in school for 

outdoor play, school will provide waterproof 

coats and trousers. Please could you ensure 

your child’s clothing is also labelled. 
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